
Peace of Mind Animal Care Services, Inc. 

Summer 2012 Newsletter 

Tidbits and Treats for our Human and Animal Friends 

 

 
Chanel, PJ, Kobe, Phoebe, Clovis, Adelaide & Grendel 

 

 
Did you know…Peace of Mind Animal Care sitters have visited/walked our 

furry/feathered/finned clients over 52,000 times since 2006!? 
 

 
 

Thank you for entrusting your pet (s) care to the sitters of Peace of Mind Animal Care Services, Inc. 
We love our client’s pets as if they are our own and we remain committed to ensuring their comfort in 

your absence. 
 

We are launching our 7th year of pet sitting for our furry friends in the Greater Delray Beach areas! 
 
 

*** Holidays and Summer Vacations are here! Be sure to make your reservations for sitting services 
a.s.a.p. 

 
 

PMACS, Inc. would like to give a HUGE THANK YOU, WAGS and PURRS to Jill Prince, our star sitter 
since 2007! Jill is excellent with our clients, pets and humans alike. Thank you for all you do Jill! 

 



 
************************************************************************************ 

 

  
Chance, Lucy, Bozwell and Maverick 

UPDATES FOR OUR PEOPLE of PMACS 

 Rising fuel costs have been a growing challenge through the years for us as we drive constantly 
7 days a week to services out pet(s). We will be charging a $1.00 more per visit/walk as of July 
1, 2012 to offset the cost of fuel. 

 We now offer CREDIT CARD payments via the Square device. MC/VISA/AMEX/DISCOVER 
all accepted. Arrangements must be made with Heidi Hill to swipe the card or process over 
the phone. There is a 3.5 % fee associated with payments made via Credit Card. 

 Monthly billing for clients who utilize our services more than 15 times a month is available. 
Pick the day and we will process your invoice via email on the day of your choice. 

 

 Jasmine 

 
FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

 HURRICANE SEASON is here!  Prior to travel, please be sure your Hurricane Preparedness 
Form is filled out with up to date information on where your pet(s) will go in the event of a 
storm and you are not home.  We will NOT leave pet(s) alone regardless of how safe your home 
may be. Our sitters may not be able to get to your home post storm, as Katrina taught us. Pre 
arranged shelters, friends or family must be available to care for your pet(s) if a storm is 
imminent. 

 SAFETY FIRST: Please kindly use your alarms while you are away. We want your home, 
pet(s) and sitters to be safe.  Keys should not be left outside for sitters to retrieve. We will 
gladly come by and pick up a key prior to your departure one time as a courtesy. Key(s) are 
kept secure labeled with your pet (s) names in our office or can be returned. 

 Try to keep your pet(s) surroundings, bedding, food and routines the same while you are away. 
It is essential for good mental and physical health to maintain routine for our furry friends. 
Introducing new scenarios and foods can be more upsetting for our pet(s) and create stomach 
upset. Our goal is comfort and happiness and we will do whatever it is to ensure your pet(s) 
and you have peace of mind… 



 

 
 
 

HOLIDAY FEES...we work 365 days a year for our PMACS pets and people… 
The following holidays we will now be charging a $20 one time Holiday Fee per day. 

 New Years Eve 

 New Years Day 

 Easter 

 July 4th Day 

 Memorial Day 

 Labor Day 

 Thanksgiving Day 

 Christmas Eve 

 Christmas Day 
**************************************************************************************** 

 

YOGA for you…Donation for Pets in Need 

 
 

We are thrilled to have connected with Lauren Ziegler, a peaceful, kind, animal loving 
YOGA/REIKI/PRENATAL YOGA Instructor. Lauren will donate a portion of her income from 

PMACS, Inc. clients to the Animal Rescue Organization of their choice.  
 

Private and small group classes available in the comfort of your home ….with your pets close by. Peace 
for your mind body and soul… all the while helping a dog/cat/horse/bird in need. 

Good Karma! 
 

Lauren Ziegler (610) 420-9188~ Palm Beach County 

 



 
 
 
 

 
Bailey Beagle, Lexi, Hisser & Cameron 

 

 
 
 
 

Here’s a little THANK YOU PRESENT from Peace of Mind Animal Care Services, Inc. 
 

Please take $5.00 off your next invoice/payment as a small token of appreciation for sharing your 

beautiful pet(s) with Peace of Mind Animal Care Services. 
 
 

$5.00 OFF 
 

To be used one (1) time between June 15- Sept 15, 2012. Please note the coupon code SUMMERDISCOUNT on your 
checks in the memo box or clip and submit with your payment. 

 
 
 

 
 

Enjoy your summer! 
 

Thank you from all of us at Peace of Mind Animal Care Services, Inc. 
 
 
 



 
 
 


